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November 14, 1997

Barbara Bale, Regulatory Analyst
Chesapeake Operating, Inc.

P.O. Box 18496

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 731 54-0496

Dear Ms. Bale:

Chesapeake has requested that the C105, C104, C103 be held confidential on the
Blackmon 21-1, API No. 30-025-34106. The Oil Conservation rules allow these
to be held in confidence for ninety days from the date the request is received.
Before these items will be held in confidence Chesapeake needs to send the
original C101-APD and C102 and information required under NMOCD rule 111,
which includes a directional survey. Chesapeake only sent a faxed copy to this
office after being told that the originals had to be submitted. I’'m sure this is just
an oversight.

Also, Mike Hayes with Yates Petroleum has expressed concern that the bottom
hole location of this well has encroached on a producing well in Sec.21-16S-36E.

‘Please provide this office with the original APD C101, C102 and the other
required information under NMOCD Rule 111.

Sincerely,

2D
Chris Williams
District 1 Supervisor
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